Coffman Enterprises, Inc aka Caddy for the Hole Mr. Bob Coffman 38 E. Moon Valley Drive Phoenix, AZ 85022 January 4, 2007

Dear Mr. Coffman,

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for all of the outstanding events that your company has provided McCormick Ranch Golf Club over the last five years. Every one of the events was successful and memorable.

Your staff members are always well dressed extremely knowledgeable and very professional when working with our groups.

In addition to booking dozens of tournaments over the last few years, your "daily play" program has increased our pro shop sales tremendously. Also you program has sped up the pace of play on both of our golf courses. The additional donations on behalf of McCormick Ranch Golf Club that you make each month to The Arizona Junior Golf Association are greatly appreciated as well.

All of the golfers that participate in your programs and unique events have opportunities of winning many prizes. The prizes that you offer; golf balls, golf clubs, US Open tickets and Masters tickets are second to none.

I would highly recommend your program to facilities that are interested in the following:

Please free to present this letter to anyone considering your programs. We look forward to working with you in 2007.

Mike Lindsey

Director of Golf

<sup>\*</sup>Increased Revenue

<sup>\*</sup>Increased Rounds Played

<sup>\*</sup>Increased Tournaments Booked

<sup>\*</sup>Increased the "Fun Factor" for group outings

<sup>\*</sup>Faster pace of play